
 

 

November 17 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
Thank you to all members of our wonderful DBS Wakra community for their ongoing support over the 
course of a long, but very successful, first term of this academic year. As always, the role played by parents 
in regards to offering feedback and supporting learning at home has proved to be hugely effective and for 
this I am very grateful indeed. 
 
The first term of this academic year has been unique in many ways, not only in its timings because of the 
FIFA World Cup which begins next week but also due to the accolades bestowed upon our school. Since we 
returned to school in August, for example, we have been granted CIS membership as part of our ongoing 
accreditation process and received the highest grade possible (‘Highly Effective’) during our QNSA 
inspection. In addition, our current Year 12 students have received their certificates for their outstanding 
performance during last summer’s IGCSE examinations during a celebration event earlier this week. With 
our new campus due to open in 2024 as well, clearly these are very exciting times to be a member of the 
DBS Wakra community. 
 
We return to school on Monday January 02, with normal timings resuming. This means that we expect 
students to arrive promptly at 07.00 once again and to also be collected punctually at 13.30. ECAs will 
resume on Sunday January 08, with the form for choices being published during the first week back. I 
would also be grateful if parents could address any uniform issues before students return to school for 
term 2, with missing items such as ties replaced so that all of the young people in our care can be dressed 
smartly in their complete and correct DBS uniforms each day. 
 
Finally, copied below is a link to our usual half-termly survey for parents. Many members of our 
community took the time to complete our first survey, which was sent out a few weeks ago, and I would be 
very grateful indeed if this could be the case once again. The questions on this survey are the same as on 
the previous occasion so that we can measure progress on each item over time: 
 
Survey: https://forms.gle/ekprg17Tfvu5abKp7  
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Qatar-Doha-British-School-Al-Wakra-2022-Prep-Rep-1.pdf
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/QNSA-report-2022.pdf
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/QNSA-report-2022.pdf
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/new-campus/
https://forms.gle/ekprg17Tfvu5abKp7


 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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